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Contributions to the San Francisco & Burlingame
Scottish Rite Childhood Language Center

CALENDAR
Upcoming Events
July 13 - Go Kart Racer
See below for information

July 20th - 30th Degree Conferral
Dinner at 6:30- Degree to follow

July 27th - Stated meeting (No Jackets)
Dinner: 6:30 (Indoor Picnic, Ham-
burgers, Hot Dogs etc)
Meeting to follow

August 1 (Saturday) - Timothy Hogan
Lecture at 7:30pm
Book signing to follow
See enclosed flyer.

August 24th - 32nd Degree
Dinner: 6:30- Degree to follow

August 31st- Stated Meeting (No 
Jackets)
Dinner: 6:30 (Salmon)
Meeting to follow

September 27th (Sunday) - 3rd Annual 
Golf Tournament at Poplar Creek 
Golf Course
See enclosed flyer.

September 28th (Monday)
Feast of Tishri
6:00 Short Meeting
6:30 Dinner and Program

$20,000.00 or more:
San Francisco Lodge of Perfection 
Awards Dinner, Dance and Auction 
Fundraiser proceeds raised for the 
benefit of our Childhood Language 
Center totaled $22,060.12!!! Thank you 
to all who participated making this 
extraordinary contribution possible.

Correction!
In our last Contribution List under 
the heading of $5000.00 or More, we 
misprinted the name of the 

The California International

Order Rainbow for Girls

We are deeply grateful and extremely 
impressed by the results of their annual 
service project raising $72,157.57 
for the 14 California Scottish Rite 
Foundation Childhood Language 
Centers. Bravo!

Thank you to each and every one who 
made this outstanding contribution 
possible.

365 Club:

 Paul and June Hennig

 Delta A. Morales
 Richard Campbell
 Robert and Sharon Watanabe

General Contributions:
 John and Jocelyn Kohler
 Gregory and Annette Mariel
 Freddie and Marina Go
 Theodore and Mary Pappas
 Joel Samatra

GO KART RACER
Who is invited:  All Members and their wives/spouses/significant others
who are in good standing (Dues are paid for 2015). Cost: $15 each
Date/Time:  Meet at Go Cart Racer at 6:45pm, July 13th
Other:  Pizza and Refreshments to follow – TBD
RSVP with David Jones in person or by phone (650 548-4040).

The Lodge of Perfection

Evan W. Brewer 32° 
K...S...A...

Venerable Master

It’s no secret that Masons of the 
Scottish Rite highly value education; 
this couldn’t be more evident than in 
the Valley of Burlingame. In May we 
honored and presented scholarships 
to two well-deserving young ladies at 
our Stated meeting dinner, as well as 
presented a gift and honored Larry 
Teshara, Director of the San Mateo 
Adult School. All of whom thanked us 
profusely, and deeply appreciated our 
commitment to continued education 
in our community.  Congratulations 
ladies! We continued our efforts in 
June by attending the San Mateo 
Adult School graduation ceremony, 
and presenting additional scholarship 
awards to four more well-deserving 
graduates.

Our GoKart racer event is right around 
the corner and we have the whole 
track opened up for us, so don’t miss 
this fantastic event! Check below this 
article for details.

I’m excited to announce that Bro. 
Timothy Hogan 32° KCCH will return 
to the Valley for a special presentation 
on August 1st, at 7:30pm. His depth 
and breadth of knowledge in Masonic 
and Rosicrucian topics is vast. This 
event is free and open to the public, so 
join us and Timothy as he unravels and 
dissects Masonic mysteries.

To the Families of our Members:
Please let us know if one of our members 
is in the hospital or nursing home, or is 

incapacitated in any way. 
Please write or call:

Burlingame Scottish Rite
Burlingame Masonic Center

145 Park Road, Burlingame, CA 94010
650-344-4841

In Honor of:

Josephine La Deuche

 Chris D. Smith

In Memory of:

Ulysses Patropulos

 Frank and Jeanie Loui

 Paul and June Hennig

 Harold and Vera Stein

 Leonard and Susan Froomin

 Ray Whitaker

 Glenna and Melissa Milleman

 Mary Zaryczanski

 Marshall Zemon & Barbara Rothenberg

 Joel Springer III

 Richard and Victoria Wright

 John and Jocelyn Kohler

 Lester and Marian Miller

 Ronald and Grace Koretz

 George A. Anderson

 Durward and Caroline Ayre

 Clara T. Gresham

 Maxwell and Sylvia Roth

 Emil and Helen Valsamidis

 Lorraine Thompson

 Stanley and Lola Spinrod

 Patrick and Teri Moore

 Pamela Lindsten

 Donald and Victoria Price

 Robert and Sharon Watanabe

Chris Patropulos

 Delta A. Morales

 Frank and Jeanie Loui

Kevin Conragan

 John and Carrie Follett

 Bruce and Shirley Pruitt

Alvin P. Wong

 Ken and Bobbie Lebovitz

Tanno Somppi

 Marianne Somppi

 Richard and Myrna Brown

 Lorraine and Derek Beard

 Mary Ann Benoit

 Lawrence and Lillian Pogreba

 Rebecca and Luis Jevons

 Theodore and Jacqueline Korosy

 Alice and Chanin Vichaita

 Glenna Milleman

Duke Margherio

Greta Alexander 

Gini Weis

 Frank and Jeanie Loui

 

Your donations to the San Francisco 
and Burlingame Childhood 
Language Center are critical to the 
continuing operation of the Center.  
The children of San Francisco and 
the Peninsula are counting on your 
generosity.

Plenty of room for your 
name.  Support your 

Philanthropy.

Checks for contributions to the 
San Francisco and Burlingame 
Childhood Language Center 
should be made payable to the 
Scottish Rite Foundation with the 
note “SF/Burlingame CLC” on the 
memo line.  Checks may be sent to 
the following address.

Burlingame Scottish Rite, 
Burlingame Masonic Center, 
145 Park Road, Burlingame, 

CA 94010
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Dear Friends of the Childhood 
Language Center:

Summer has officially begun and we 
are starting our Summer Program 
with approximately 40 children in 
attendance. We will be working with 
children with emerging reading 
skills preparing them for successful 
first and second grade experiences. 
We will be serving children with 
articulation delays and those with 
language challenges. We will be 
building strong self-esteem attributes 
in every child who is fortunate 
enough to receive the therapy you 
have made possible, free of charge! 
Thank you!

We urge you to explore our website; 
especially our “blog” page. There you 
will read first-hand the incredible 
positive difference your donations to 
your philanthropy have made. We are 
still learning how to post a blog but 
in the near future we hope to place 
short informative articles explaining 
what communicative disorders are, 
how the brain receives and sends 
spoken and written language and 
helpful ideas for children and 
parents facing the challenges of 
acquiring communication skills 
and developing positive behaviors. 
Our website can be found at 
scottishritelanguagecenter.org.

Again, thank you for all you 
contribute, both in time and 
financially, thus making this a 
successful service for the hundreds 
of children we have given a helping 
hand to and those who are still 

waiting for the help you offer.

Sincerely yours,
Glenna Milleman, Director

How Can I help?
As members of the Burlingame Scottish 
Rite, we have the responsibility, duty and 
honor of supporting the San Francisco 
and Burlingame Scottish Rite Childhood 
Language Center.

Contribute directly to the Center: 

 A. Join the 365 Club.   
 Only $250.00 per year.
 A payment plan is available.

 B. Contribute in Memory of a  
 departed friend or family member.

 C. Contribute in Honor of a  
 friend or family member.

Attend and take part in the fundraisers that 
are run by both the Valley of Burlingame 
and the Valley of San Francisco.

Consider a contribution to the Center by 
way of your will.

Besides monetary support, we can and 
should take part in one of the committees 
that are formed to coordinate the various 
fundraisers.  Do you have a talent or idea 
that may help raise the funds needed to 
keep the Center alive and vibrant?

Join the 365 Club
How can you become a member of this 

special and important club?
Actually it’s easy, just contribute $250.00 
or more in a year.  That is less than 
$21.00 per month. How do you pay this 
contribution?  Use your credit card, a 
check, even cash! Want to spread out 
your payments?  We can do that too. Just 
call the office 650-344-4841. 

ANNOUNCEMENTSHello Friends of the San Francisco & Burlingame
Scottish Rite Language Center! The Bulletin of the 

Burlingame
Scottish Rite Bodies

Official Publication of the Burlingame Bodies 
Ancient & Accepted Scottish Rite of Freemasonry

Published regularly at the
Burlingame Masonic Center

145 Park Road, Burlingame, CA 94010
650-344-4841

William E. Price, 32°, K...C...C...H...
General Secretary of All Bodies

Ill... David R. Jolliffe, 33° 
Almoner

Assistant Secretary of All Bodies

Ill... David D. Jones, 33° 
Treasurer of All Bodies

F. Allan Weinstein, 32°, K...C...C...H...
Orator

Ill... Richard Brown, 33° 
Chaplain

Jan “Johnny” Jezek, 32° K...S...A...
Tiler

Evan W. Brewer 32° K...S...A...
Venerable Master, Lodge of Perfection

Stephen J. Hill, 32° K...C...C...H...
Wise Master, Chapter of Rose Croix

Alberto T. Jacinto, 32° K...C...C...H...
Commander, Council of Kadosh

Alberto Rivas, 32° K...C...C...H...
Master of Kadosh of the Consistory

Burlingame Bodies of the Ancient & Accepted Scottish 
Rite of Freemasonry, sitting in the Valley of Burlingame, 
Orient of California, derive their charters from the Supreme 
Council; Mother Council of the World of the Inspectors-
General, Knights-Commander of the Temple of Solomon; 
of the 33rd and last degree of the Ancient and Accepted 
Scottish Rite of Freemasonry for the Southern Jurisdiction of 
the United States of America, whose See is at Charleston, in 
the state of South Carolina. Unto said Supreme Council and 
its duly constituted officers, these bodies acknowledge and 
yield allegiance.

Ill... Ronald A. Seale, 33°
Sovereign Grand Commander

of the Supreme Council

Ill... Frank Loui, 33°
Soverign Grand Inspector General 

of the Supreme Council 
in California 

Congratulations to the following individuals who have been elected 
to receive honors this fall:

33° - Inspector General Honorary 
William E. Price, 32°, K C C H 

Knight Commander Court of Honor
Evan W. Brewer 32° K S A 
Gary L. Stephens 32° K S A 

From the Treasurer of 
All Bodies

Ill... David D. Jones, 33°

Brethren:

Thanks to all who helped with the 18th 
degree which we recently conferred.  
We will be conferring the 30th and 32nd 
degrees in July and August on Monday 
nights (see above).  This is a change 
from the “reunion” format that we have 
done in the past.  If you have not had a 
chance to see the 30th and 32nd degrees 
recently, this is a great opportunity to 
do so without loosing a Saturday.

On July 13th we will visit Go Kart Racer 
in Burlingame.  The cost is $15pp.  The 
only requirement is that you must 
be current with your dues.  Plan on 
showing up at the facility by 6:45.  
Reservations are a must.  Please contact 
me if you would like to attend.

Following a longstanding tradition, 
our July and August stated meetings 
are casual -- no ties, no jackets.  I 
understand that there will be a ladies 
program for both evenings.

On August 1 -- a Saturday Night- we 
will have the pleasure of hosting an 
evening with Timothy Hogan.  This is 
a free event which is open to everyone.  
If you have ever wanted to explore 
the deeper meanings of our degrees I 
would recommend that you listen to 
a lecture from Brother Timothy.  As in 
the past he will be signing books which 
will be available for purchase after the 
lecture.  As a preview, Brother Timothy 
has a significant number of videos on 
YouTube which will give you a good 
idea of the subject matter of his lectures.

Finally,  congratulations to William 
E. Price, Evan W. Brewer and Gary 
Stephens for being elected to receive 
honors this year.  All are worthy of 
election and the Valley congratulates 
them on their recognition. 

 

The Scottish Rite Creed
Human progress is our cause,

liberty of thought our supreme wish,
 freedom of conscience our mission,
 and the guarantee of equal rights

to all people everywhere
our ultimate goal.

The word Thisri, Tisri, Thisrei, denotes beginning. The Book of Forms and 
Traditions inform us the significance and origin of this Feast in dedication to 
King Solomon Temple; the celebration of harvesting and the travelling of the 
children of Israel in the wilderness for 40 years. By observing the Feast of Tishri, 
we are cementing our traditions, fraternal values, and the most important to 
CELEBRATE as Scottish Rite Masons (Perfect Elu’s).  

 Briefly, The Scottish Rite Ritual Monitor Guide (14th Degree: Perfect Elu) 
provides numerous interpretations and passages on the legend on how 
King Solomon conducted his leadership affairs at The Temple. For example, 
King Solomon “celebrated with the greatest pomp and the most splendid 
magnificence the completion of the Temple”. Moreover, King Solomon provided 
audiences to those who received the degree in the secret vault to promote the 
values of “Wisdom, Justice and Equity” as elements to be preserved by every 
Grand Elect, Perfect & Sublime Mason (Perfect Elu) and True Mason. The 
Masonic Feast of Tishri as well as Albert Pike writings, remind us to preserve 
our traditions, symbolism and values as has been done by centuries despite 
“ignorance, brutality, intolerance, tyranny, and persecutions”.   

Finally, The Small by Mighty Valley of Burlingame will celebrate the Feast of 
Tishri as has been done for our predecessor by the Chapter of The Consistory 
under the Leadership of The Lodge of Perfection. We as Perfect Elus, will 
celebrate the Feast of Tishri on Monday September, 28 5776 (2015).  Mark your 
calendars, bring your family & friends, and invite our Blue Lodge members 
to participate in the 5776 Feast of Tishri from our Small by Mighty Valley of 
Burlingame. We are looking forward for your active participation. 

References:

Scottish Rite Ritual: Monitor and Guide. By Arturo Hoyos. The Supreme Council, 33°, 
Southern Jurisdiction. Washington, Dc. 2007.

Albert Pike’s. Moral and Dogmas of the Ancient & Accepted Scottish Rite of Freemasonry. 
By Arturo Hoyos. Second Edition. The Supreme Council, 33°, Southern Jurisdiction. 
Washington, Dc. 2013.

By observing the Feast of Tishri, Scottish Rite Masons share the fraternal spirit 
and reaffirm our dedication to human concord and the brotherhood of all men. 
As Brothers, we resolve to build, as King Solomon did, peace for all mankind.

The Masonic Feast of Tishri
“The grand object of Masonry is to promote the happiness of the human race”

-George Washington


